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DISCONTINUE OF CE-124P PUMP DRIVER 

Overview 

Manufacturing of CE-124P pump driver have been discontinued 

 

Subjected Items 

 

 

 

 

Replacement Model 

Replacement model will be introduced in September 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for your long-term patronage of the model. 

Model No. Model

804947 CE-124P Pump Driver

684215 Extension Sensor Cord 2.5M
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